

Welcome

Hi, and welcome to our fourth Apollomemories newsletter.

The site has been really busy over the past few weeks and we are receiving "Band Memories" an amazing 2 or 3 times a week.

YES at the Apollo

YES have been one of the most talked about bands in our forums and we have had several requests for images of their shows at the Apollo.

Since this week saw the sad departure of the former Scottish Football manager Ally McLeod we thought that this would be a good week to remind you of a famous show back in 1977. Many remember the shows.

The bands seen in the image below on the Apollo stage are known for their "Tour Songs".



"We've been travelling for a long time.
We've been going all over the place.
And it's good to be back here in Scotland.
To know that it's the place.
We can have good time. Yeah.
You can have good time. Yeah.

It's really good to be with you.

Land of my hearts endeavour Land of the purple heather. Land of my heart together. Land of the brave.

Here in Scotland. It's really good to be with you.

As you know Don Revie can't even get us to the World Cup.

So we'd like to ask you do us a favour.

Make sure you come back with the World Cup and it'll make us feel a lot greater.

We really want the World Cup to come back to Scotland. So let's hear it for the Scottish squad.

Here in Scotland. Yeah.

It's good to be in Scotland. Yeah.

Here in Glasgow town.

It's going round and round"

Jon Anderson 1977

Tales from Topographic Oceans it might not be but we're sure Ally would have approved.

More at http://forgottenyesterdays.com/

Sunday Post Feature

Our site was featured in the Scottish Sunday press on February 8^h. Thanks to journalist Collin MacFarlane for writing "Apollo memories will never die".

We achieved more than 3000 hits on the 8th, the best we have achieved since we were launched.

BBC TV

During a telephone interview with Ralph McTell (UK folk singer and guitarist) it was suggested that the Apollomemories idea might well be of interest to the wider population and that it would make an excellent topic for a TV documentary.

We have submitted a proposal to the BBC – watch this space!



NME Awards

Thank you to everyone who has voted for us already for these prestigious awards.



If you have not managed to vote yet please visit the site and click on the banner on the left hand side of the website. Results are announced on the 12th of February.

Missing Tickets

Once again our search for rare tickets stubs has been successful. Thanks to Tom Warrington for being first to send us a Style Council stub.



Anne Fitzsimons also sent us this photograph she took at the gig.



Next, we'd like to try and get hold of the Johnny Cash stubs from the first ever shows at the Apollo on the 5th and 6th of September 1973. Get to work everyone!

Letters and Feedback

We would welcome feedback on our newsletter to theherald@glasgowapollo.com and Website as well as any suggestions.

Contact Information

Suggestions and contributions should be emailed to Scott@apollomemories.com

We can now also be contacted by post at Apollomemories, P.O. Box 354, Northwich, CW9 6WT

If you would like to advertise on our website, sponsor a newsletter or if you would be interested in our web development and management please contact us on: advertising@glasgowapollo.com

.....and finally



Apollomemories has been asked to help with the publicity for "The Blast from the Past Concert" at the Clyde Auditorium on 28th Feb 2004. The bill will include Les McKeown's Legendary Bay City Rollers, Mud, BC Sweet and Alvin Stardust.

This image shows some Rollers fans queuing for the bands 1976 shows at the Apollo. We hope to see you at the Armadillo in the same outfits!



Should be a good night out! **Tickets** priced at £25 **ARE AVAILABLE NOW** on **0870 040 4000**.